
   

 
 
 
 
 
Sent via email – registrat@oeb.ca  
 
August 19, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Young Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attn: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Application for Renewal of Franchise Agreement  
 The Corporation of the Municipality of Leamington (“Leamington”) 
 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2022-0201 
 
I write in response to your letter dated August 12, 2022. 
 
The Municipality will focus its challenge to the Model Franchise Agreement on s. 12 of 
the said agreement, but reserves it right to make additional arguments. 
 
The Municipality expects it will need 90 days to file any applicable evidence. 
 
The Municipality currently intends to file interrogatories and prefers to file its evidence 
prior to interrogatories. 
  
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Matthew Todd, LL.B. 
Lawyer 
Legal Services 
 
T: 519-326-5761 ext. 1105 
E: mtodd@leamington.ca 

cc. Patrick McMahon – patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com  
 Ruth Orton – Director, Legal & Legislative Services 
 Brenda Percy - Clerk 
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